
From: Lacy, Tom   

Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2007 11:33 AM 
To: Michael D'Amato; wwade@milaukee.gov; mmurph@milwaukee.gov; ahamil@milwaukee.gov; 

rjbauma@milwaukee.gov; mayor@milwaukee.gov; planadmin 
Subject: support for Downer Development 

Dear Commission members: 
  
Please support the Downer Ave. project as proposed.  I represent the silent majority who support 
this in our neighborhood.  Please don't be swayed by the self-serving agendas of certain 
members of our community. 
  
It is a shame that many productive members of our community are now forced to spend the time 
at community meetings counteracting the irrationality of the minority that is afraid change.  The 
self-serving minority is driving the bus of public opinion, which is a shame.  It is my sense that the 
majority of the community supports this project.  Thanks again for your patience and support of 
this project.  Please help us improve Downer as planned, it is critical to our neighborhood and our 
economy. 
  
Kind regards: 
Tom Lacy 
2929 N. Shepard Ave. 
  
  
  
Tom Lacy 
Managing Director 
Investment Banking 
Robert W. Baird & Co. 
414.298.7648 office 
414.791.7169 mobile 
414.765.3912 fax 
tlacy@rwbaird.com 
 


